
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  2.20.2020 

 

Link to submit a new announcement:    

https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563 

 
Good morning Cary High…Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance (count to 5 to give time to stand) 

 

I pledge allegiance,, to the flag,, of the United States of America,, and to the republic for 

which it stands. One nation,, under God,, indivisible,,with liberty and justice for all. 

 
 
TODAY 

 

The Black Student Association meeting has been cancelled for today. 

 

Today's Black History Moment celebrates Go-Go Music becoming the official music of 

Washington D.C. Go-go music is a rhythmic mix of percussion and beats from salsa, soul, gospel, 

blues and Latin music that was created a generation ago by Chuck Brown, the Godfather of go-go, 

in D.C.  This is significant because the bill now requires the mayor's office to produce, fund, and 

implement programs that support the preservation and creation of go-go music, the culture, and 

history it represents.--"Wind me up Chuck!" 

 

Senior dues of $25.00 are due on February 28 from all seniors. You have two weeks to make your 

payment; either, by credit card online on the Cary High website or by cash or check in the main 

office. Please bring exact change if you pay cash.  

 

Seniors, the February Scholarship Bulletin is now available in Student Services. Stop by and see 

what scholarships are new this month. 

 

The Rotary Club of the Capital City will award a scholarship to a Wake County high school 

graduate who's been accepted to a 4 yr college or university or 2-yr community college. See Student 

Services for information. 

 

Girls Who Code is cancelled for today, along with American Sign Language Club and History 

Club. 

 

Paul Grena 3rd place, Rylan Vann 2nd place and Cary's two Regional Champions Ryan Wolfram 

and Kobe Early, all wrestle today in Greensboro at the State Championships!!  Best of luck all 

weekend guys!! 

 

TOMORROW 

 

Tomorrow is the last date to sign up for the spring ASVAB.  To sign up use the URL or QR Code 

on the posters around campus or visit the Career Development page on the school website. See Mr. 

https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563
https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563


 

 

Evans for help.  If you have signed up to take the ASVAB on Monday, February 24th, you must 

report directly to Room 1106 for the beginning of 1st period. The test starts at 7:25AM. 

 

Slow or no internet access at home? The 1 Million Project can help. Please speak with your teacher 

or Mrs. Parker in Student Services for more information. 

 

Be sure to follow us on Twitter at cary underscore chatter, hashtag forks up cary for more 

announcements.   

 

Have a great day Cary.   

 

ON HOLD 

 

Please join the Environmental Club in the Auditorium for guest speaker Mel Gilles from North 

Carolina Department of Environmental Quality, Tuesday, February 25th, at 6PM. She will 

enlighten us on the in's and outs of recycling. This is a free event. 

 

Bonjour French Club Members! The Mardi Gras meeting has moved to Wednesday, February 26th 

during A lunch because of the ACT on Tuesday. New members bring $1 dues. See you soon! 

 

There will be a mandatory meeting for all football players on February 27th during A lunch in 

Coach Kinsey's room. February progress can be picked up from Coach Cal and will be due at the 

meeting. 

 

Seniors: It’s time to start sending in those Senior Selfies for the Senior Video.  Choose your best 

shots with friends and teachers and send them to SeniorSelfies2020@gmail.com. 

 

Martha Guy Summer Institute for Future Business Leaders is offering current juniors the 

opportunity to gain experience in business. For more information, stop by Student Services.  

 

Bold.org, High School Social Leaders, is providing a scholarship to students who make an impact 

on social issues by working with nonprofits, social for profits, or independently. Stop in Student 

Services for more information. 

 

Gamma Eta Chapter of Delta Kappa is seeking candidates for its annual $1,000 Phebe (FeeBee) 

Emmons (M-mons) Scholarship for Seniors who are planning to pursue a degree in education. For 

more information, visit Student Services. 

 

Do you have an interest in playing or coding video games? E3 Club meets on Tuesdays in Mr. W’s 

room (2318) after school until 4pm. All are welcome. 



 

 

 

Girls Who Code meets Thursdays at 2:30 in Room 2134.  

 

The American Sign Language Club meets every Thursday, A lunch,  in Mr. Boyer's room, 310. 

Come to learn, make friends, and of course have fun. All you need are your hands! 

 

3/4, 3/18,  4/1, 4/15, 4/29, 5/13, 5/27, 6/10 -  The Army and Navy recruiters will be in the gym 

lobby Wednesday during lunch. Stop by and learn about all the exciting careers our military has to 

offer. 

 

2/26, 3/11, 3/25, 4/8, 4/22, 5-6, 5/20, 6/3,- The Army and Navy recruiters will be in the 11 building 

lobby Wednesday during lunch. Stop by and learn about all the exciting careers our military has to 

offer.  


